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ADU's

Christine Dibble <christinedibble@outlook.com>
Wed 10/11/2023 8:41 PM

To:Christine Dibble <christinedibble@outlook.com>
From: Ann Arline Philips <aphilips@igc.org>
Date: Sun, Oct 1, 2023 at 12:34PM

Subject: ADU's

To: <georgetteWG@gmail.com>

Dear Georgette and Planning Commission members,

I'm writing to support exploring ADU's for Washington Grove. Preserving open space and helping
residents remain here to age in place without depleting their resources are important values that
can be balanced and met by adapting our zoning laws, carefully. Perhaps a trial period would be
helpful to monitor how any laws are working. My preference would be for attached ADU's to be
permitted and only on larger lots, to preserve our precious open space.

Thank you for your work on this issue.

Sincerely,

Ann Philips
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